
 

 

It’s YOUR Voice, YOUR Process 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Notification of Approved Amendment to the Regulations 
concerning Electronic Gaming 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 21, Enniskó:wa/March, 2025) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission (KLC) wishes to 
advise the community that the Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission (KGC) has provided notification that an 
amendment to the Regulations Concerning Electronic Gaming (the “Regulations”) was approved by the 
KGC. 
 
The KGC notified the KLC on March 17, 2025, that the amendment to the Regulations is in regard to an 
increase to the reporting threshold on the Electronic Gaming Devices Jackpot Notification Form (Section 
300).  
 
To view the amendment, please go to the Community Consultation page on the KGC site at 
https://gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation. 
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For information on the Regulation, please contact: 
Damian Whyte KGC Office/Compliance Manager 
www.gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation  
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